
 
 

 

NOTICE OF REFERENDUM 
 
 Town of Randall, in Kenosha County, Wisconsin 
  
Referendum Election Details 
At an election to be held in the Town of Randall, in Kenosha County Wisconsin, on 
November 8, 2022, the following proposed Referendum of the Town of Randall, will be 
submitted to a vote of the people: 
 
 Resolved:  That the Town Board of the Town of Randall hereby approves the insertion of 

the following advisory Referendum, in the Fall Election, which will be held on November 8, 

2022: 

 

 “Should the Town of Randall consider adopting an ordinance allowing,  All-Terrain 

Vehicles, Golf Carts, and other motorized vehicles to travel on Town Roads in Subdivisions?  

The cost is unknown and may determine its feasibility.  This is an advisory referendum only.” 

 

 Be it Further Resolved:  That the Town Clerk publish the Public Notices required under 

the Wisconsin Statutes for the Referendum, and coordinate with the Kenosha County Clerk the 

inclusion of the Referendum in the upcoming Fall Election.   

 

      TOWN OF RANDALL 

      KENOSHA WISCONSIN 

 

Ballot Text 
The question will appear on the ballot as follows: 
 
 
“Should the Town of Randall consider adopting an ordinance allowing, All-Terrain 
Vehicles, Golf Carts, and other motorized vehicles to travel on Town Roads in 
Subdivisions?  The cost is unknown and may determine its feasibility.  This is an 
advisory referendum only.” 
 

  
Explanation 
 
This is an advisory referendum only.  For that reason, neither a “Yes” vote nor a “No” 
vote shall require the Town Board of the Town of Randall to take any specific action.  
 
 
                                 Done in the  
     Town of Randall,                    
     on August 11, 2022. 
 
 

                                                                                   

                              Callie Rucker 
                    Town Clerk, Town of Randall 
                     Kenosha County, Wisconsin  


